¥,

Notice No. 172 Date: 13.07.2024

This is to notify for general information of all concerned that the college will remain closed from

15.07.2024 to 17.07.2024 on account of ‘Rathajatra Local Festival (Punaryatra) an ] Muharram’. .
\
All concerned will please note. , \99{7"\ 2oz

(Dr. Mausumi Bandyopadhyay)
Principal & Secretary
Mahishadal Girls’ College




